
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

  

Many of you have likely read about a serious student incident that occurred at our school a few 

weeks ago.  As part of that story, much focus has been on me as the building leader.  In order to 

allow the school less distraction and continued focus on student learning I have asked the Board 

of Education to allow me to take a leave of absence for personal reasons.  The Board of 

Education has granted that request. 

  

It is with heavy heart that I also inform you that I have decided to resign as Principal of Liberty 

Middle School at the end of the school year.  The District has assigned additional administrative 

help for my time of leave.  I ask that you give them your full support.  Please know that I have 

thoroughly enjoyed working with Liberty Middle students for the past 8 years.  I will miss the 

daily interactions with students, staff and the greater Liberty Public Schools community.   

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

DAN WEAKLEY     

 


